
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
January 6, 2020 
 
  

KELOWNA CHAMBER BOARD NOMINATIONS NOW OPEN 
 
Kelowna: The Kelowna Chamber of Commerce has announced its annual call for nominations to its 
volunteer board of directors.  Nominations close February 3, followed by an election of directors by 
members prior to the Chamber’s AGM in March. 
 
Jeffrey Robinson, President-Elect of the Board for 2020-2021 says, “The Board’s multiple skill sets ensure 
the Chamber’s long-term health and success, setting a tone for organizational effectiveness, innovation and 
vision. The Directors have their pulses on regional and national trends and help us to support thriving local 
economic conditions.” 
 
Nikki Csek, who will become the Chamber Board’s Past President at the March AGM joins Robinson in the 
call for nominations: “The Chamber Board is a dynamic team of business professionals making an impact in 
our community. My experiences over this past nearly completed-year have been enriching, have broadened 
my understanding of local needs and issues, and have allowed me to make hundreds of new, impactful 
connections.” 
 
Chamber directors are volunteers from diverse professional backgrounds who establish the strategic 
direction for the organization in accordance with its by-laws. Anyone interested in applying to join the 
Board in 2020 can refer to pertinent information on the Chamber website: 
https://www.kelownachamber.org/connect/board-of-directors/nominations/ or contact the Executive 
Director, Dan Rogers, at the Chamber. 
 
 
 
For more information: 
 
Dan Rogers, Executive Director 
dan@kelownachamber.org 
250-469-7356 
 

https://www.kelownachamber.org/members-benefit/by-laws/
https://www.kelownachamber.org/connect/board-of-directors/nominations/
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